
John Kennedy. Picture taken June 1982.

Paint by Picasso

Small, but great for Cameron Island, Farm
Creek or Porcupine.

1996

John Kennedy passed away this year.

The rock at the dock in front of the Boat House had
the date the Camp was established, 1910, painted on it
by Ned Riley.

Dennis Pettit and Jim Steele were authorized by the
Board, at the Annual General Meeting in October
1995, to buy a small duck boat for Camp which was
taken to Camp in the Spring by Al Glover. A two man
craft that could support a 4 HP motor and get
through shallow water like Farm Creek easily and at
the same time be carried easily by two men. It is a
very stable boat and much nicer to fish from than a
canoe.

Dennis Pettit took over as Camp Manager of the open August week this year but allowed Orlyn
Lewis & Jack Campbell to use the camp date for 1996. As Dennis is going to retire in 1999 he
wanted to make sure he got a week now, while it was available. 



Wiring in the Main Lodge is 50% complete and all required supplies have been bought and paid
for. Target completion date is the summer of 1997. The old post and tube wiring will be left in
place as a reminder of times gone by.

Orlyn Lewis was given a special thanks by the Board as he had a super week during the summer
that produced over $1,700.00 in revenues for the camp !

Camp fees were kept at $202.00 per year for 1997.

Resignations (2) John Kennedy deceased, George Presinger.
New members (1) Steve Nyitray.
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